
FREDERICK LEIGHTON SCHOOL 
Second Grade 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

 

 

Dear Families,​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ June 2025​  

 

The summer will fly by, and before you know it the school year 

will be ready to begin. We are providing you with a list so that you 

may begin to gather and label your supplies for next year at your 

convenience.  If you are not able to purchase all of the supplies, no 

worries! We always have extra and will be happy to assist you. Have 

a great summer and we will see you in the fall!​  

 

●​ large backpack ●​ pencil box ●​ scissors 

●​ water bottle ●​ crayons ●​ big eraser 

●​ headphones ●​4 pk dry erase markers ●​box of sharpened pencils 

 ●​composition notebook ●​ box of tissues 

 

​ ​ ​ ​    Thank you, 

​ ​ ​ ​ Mrs. Bartlett  

Miss Sesselman 

Ms. McCann 


